
CITY OF FRANKLIN 
N o t i c e  o f  P u b l i c  T e s t  

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the public test of the electronic voting equipment to be used at 
the Partisan Primary in the City of Franklin on Tuesday, August 13, 2024, will be 
conducted in Franklin City Hall, 9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin, on 
Tuesday, August 6, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.  This public test is open to the general public. 
 
Dated: July 9, 2024  Shirley J. Roberts, City Clerk 


	CITY OF FRANKLIN

